## **Bill Cullen** MBA (ISM), BA(Hons) MRTPI *Chief Executive*

Please Ask For: Faye Biddles Direct Dial/Ext: 01455 238141

Email: access2info@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk

**Our Ref:** FOI/4718 **Date:** 20 March 2018



Dear Mr Haynes

Re: Freedom of Information Request. Our Ref: 4718.

Thank you for your request in regards to the diversity of our employees. This has been processed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and our response is also attached to this email.

Please note that you are free to use the information supplied to you by the Act for your own personal purposes or non-commercial research, private study or news reporting. However, by making copies, publishing or distributing the information without the consent of the holder (which in most cases will be HBBC) you may be infringing copyright.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request you may write to: Julie Kenny, Director of Corporate Services, HBBC, Hinckley Hub, Rugby Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire, LE10 0FR. Please quote the reference number at the top of this letter on all correspondence and ask that your request be reviewed under the council's internal appeals procedure.

Should you remain dissatisfied following an appeal, you may write to the Information Commissioner for a further review at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. <a href="https://www.ico.org.uk">www.ico.org.uk</a>.

Kind regards

Faye Biddles

Information Governance Officer